
EDO-COMM-0024 

Suggested Media 
Instructions: 
Please run at your 
discretion. 
 
Media Inquiries: 
MCKmedia@mck.ca  
 
____________________ 
 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 

 

2021-01-15 PSU 
Significant snowfall   
 
 

Public Safety Division reminds 
community members to stay off the 

railroad tracks 
  
For immediate release  
  
(Kahnawake – 13, Seskéha/August 2024) The Public Safety Division 
of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would like to remind 
Kahnawákeró:non to stay off the railroad tracks following a close call at 
the Adirondack Junction. 
 
According to information provided by Canadian Pacific Kansas City 
Railroad (CPKC), three (3) teenagers were seen on the tracks at 
Adirondack Junction yesterday afternoon and were dangerously close 
to a passing Exo commuter train. The conductor followed safety 
protocols. The Kahnawake Peacekeepers were informed of the 
incident and responded to the area; however, the teenagers were no 
longer in the area. 
  
Community members are being advised to remind their children of the 
dangers of playing or walking along the tracks and to only cross at 
designated railroad crossings. 
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